Attachment 1A

May 10, 2017 MAV 1 1 9017

Samantha Klenke CELINA CITY SCHOOLS
813 South Parkview Drive
Coldwater, Ohio 45828

Celina City Schools
585 E Livingston Street
Celina, Ohio 45822

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing, Mrs. Michelle Duncan, and the Celina Board of Education,

I am writing to inform you about my intention of resigning from my first grade teaching assignment with
Celina Primary School, effective at the end of the 2016-2017 school year.

I have decided to accept a position with the Coldwater Exempted Village School District. Working for
Celina City Schools the last five years has been pleasurable. | have evolved as an educator and have
gained valuable experience. | thank you for the opportunity to work for Celina Primary School and look
forward to staying in touch with you.

Sincerely,
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(Sa antha Klenke



